September 5, 2024
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back to the Yonkers Montessori Academy for the (2024-2025) school year! We
are excited to have your child return to our school community and look forward to
another successful year of learning and growth.

Both Mrs. Robertson and I are looking forward to meeting you at “Back to School
Night”, scheduled for September 12 (time to be announced) to discuss our goals and
plans for the school year. This is a great opportunity to meet your child's teacher and
learn more about our curriculum and expectations.

In our classrooms, we will focus on not only academic achievement but also on building
important life skills such as collaboration, critical thinking, and problem-solving.
Students will be working with me on all the scientific subjects (Math & Science), and
they will switch class to have (ELA and Social Studies) with Mrs. Robertson.

Please remember to send your child to school with the necessary school supplies, as listed
in the attached document. Additionally, please ensure that all school medical forms and
emergency cards are up-to-date.

We are committed to providing a safe, supportive, and enriching learning environment for
all of our students. We believe that a strong partnership between home and school is

essential to achieving our goals.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a wonderful school year
ahead!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Faour/Mrs. Robertson



